Notification of Asbestos Removal Works

Licenced Asbestos Removal Number 707173

Dear Neighbour,

We would like to provide you prior notification of expected removal of
asbestos or materials containing asbestos from the property of

15 Winchester St. Highgate SA 5063
Expected Start Date : 22/02/2025

Expected Completion Date : 22/02/2025

We expect to have this job completed by the above mentioned dates. If
you have any queries or concerns regarding this removal process,

please do not hesitate to contact Rodney Bampton on 0447 054 831.

To comply with Safework SA and the Occupational Health and Safety
Act, the code of practice and in the interest of your health and safety we
are expected to advise you if your property is in the close vicinity of or
adjacent to the property where the asbestos removal is expected to take

place.

Asbestos in progress signs will be erected and barriers to ensure no
unauthorised access during the asbestos removal process.

A third party will provide consistent air monitoring until the job completion
and inspection.

The asbestos waste will be packaged and transported in accordance
with the Environmental Protection Authority Act and under an EPA
Transport Licence.

Asbestos waste will be disposed of at an EPA licensed waste facility.

Please note: Due to weather, site conditions and personnel work may have to be rescheduled,
actual works can take place at any time during the specified timeframe outlined above.



